
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Kia ora, 

 

Today we are bringing you a News Bulletin that invites you to submit on our 
FY2024 Work Programme and Levy Consultation Paper, includes a notice about 
Wellington Anniversary Day and advises you of our office shut-down period.  

 

Your Views: Gas Industry Co FY2024 Work Programme and Levy 
Consultation Paper  
Our planned work programme for FY2024, and the levy that industry participants 
will pay, is out for consultation.   
 
You can read it here. 
 
Our industry self-regulatory model depends on industry participants having a say about 
our work programme plans. We held our annual co-regulatory forum earlier this month, 
and the work programme reflects the priorities discussed there. You can read the slides 
presented at the forum here.  

Please email your submission to consultations@gasinudstry.co.nz by 5pm 7 February 
2023.  

Wellington Anniversary Day 2023  
Our Notice of Determinations by the Industry Body under the Gas (Downstream 
Reconciliation) Rules 2008, includes a determination that Wellington Anniversary 
is treated as a non-business day as long as the Allocation Agent is based in 
Wellington.  
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This continues to be the case and therefore Monday 23 January 2023 is a non-business 
day for the purposes of the Rules. This is in addition to the nationally-observed public 
holidays that are also non-business days under the Rules. 

 

Office Hours over the Summer Break   

Our offices are closed from Friday 23 December, reopening on Monday 9 January 
2023.  
Wishing you a safe and Meri Kirihimete.  
 


	Kia ora,

